UW Bothell is offering a Freshman Preview Day on Saturday, January 10, 2009 from 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.  This is a great opportunity to learn more about the freshman curriculum, degree programs, specialized support services, and financing an education at UW Bothell. 

The priority application and scholarship date for Fall 2009 is January 15, 2009. Students can sign up for campus events and apply online at http://freshmen.uwb.edu/.

If you have questions about UW Bothell, please contact us at freshmen@uwb.edu or by calling (425) 352-5000.


